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Madison Harris

From: Madison Harris
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2025 11:25 AM
To: Madison Harris
Subject: FW: 

From: Lindsay Mangat <lindsaymangat@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 12:23 PM 
To: Jay Brunvand <treasurer@minturn.org> 
Subject: Re:  
 
Lindsay Mangat 
102 Nelson Ave 
Minturn, CO 81645 
lindsaymangat@gmail.com 
720-641-7256 
1/13/2025 
 
 
Dear Members of the Town Council, 
 
I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the proposal by Eagle River Whisky/ Minturn 
Whisky Co. to build an establishment on Main Street that will serve both the local community and 
visitors. As a resident, I believe this project has the potential to enrich our community while also 
boosting the local economy. 
 
Eagle River Whisky/ Minturn Whisky Co. has established itself as a cornerstone of craftsmanship and 
tradition, offering high-quality, locally distilled whisky that reflects the heart and soul of our town. Their 
little chalet has become a gathering place for many. By creating a welcoming space where people 
can continue to gather, learn about the distilling process, and enjoy a drink in a community-focused 
setting, this new spot will not only celebrate the distillery’s legacy but also contribute to the social 
fabric of Main Street. 
 
The establishment will likely attract tourists, increase foot traffic for nearby businesses, and offer local 
employment opportunities. With its focus on creating an inviting, responsible environment, I believe it 
will be a positive addition to our town and a great asset to our local economy. 
 
I urge the Town Council to approve this proposal and allow Eagle River Whisky/ Minturn Whisky Co. 
to move forward with their vision.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Sincerely, 
Lindsay  
 

 


